## Hillary Primary School, Hillary Street, Pleck, Walsall. WS2 9BP

Headteacher: Ms Lynne Cherry

Telephone: 01922 720812 Fax:01922 720993

Email: postbox@hillary.walsall.sch.uk











04/12/2015

Dear Parents,

Walsall Adults Community College will be coming in to school to offer short courses starting in January.

Any items you make are yours to take home and you will receive a certificate of completion.

The courses will run on Wednesday mornings and the first 3 courses are as follows:

Sewing/Handbag making - 13<sup>th</sup> January - 3<sup>rd</sup> February. 9-11am. Beautiful Nails - 24<sup>th</sup> February - 16<sup>th</sup> March. 9-11am. Jewellery Making - 13<sup>th</sup> April - 4<sup>th</sup> May. 9-11am.

Due to the popularity of the course we are asking parents to complete the form below and return it to school by the  $18^{th}$  December with a £3 deposit which is completely refundable on completion of the course but will guarantee your place.

Please note we are unable to provide crèche facilities and children are unable to attend.

Many thanks

Sadie Dilloway		
Parent Support Advisor		
WALSALL COLLEGE COURSES		

T monia like to pook outo (	rieas	SE TICK):-		
SEWING GROUP		My Name		
NAIL GROUP		Childs Name	Year	
JEWELLERY GROUP		I have enclosed £3		

PLFASE RETURN TO MRS DILLOWAY